
(Insert date)

Dear Neighbours,

We/I am getting in touch to let you know about the idea of starting a Play
Street on our street.

Play streets are roads which are dedicated for children to play for a few hours,
without worrying about cars or buses passing through.

Many children don’t get the chance to play outside, due to traffic and cars
driving through. Play Streets allow children to play out safely in their
neighbourhood, as well as to make new friends!

We would really like your support in getting this started on our street.

The amount of times we close the road in the year is up to us, it can be for a
few hours a month or even only in the school holidays.

To find out more, visit www.hounslow.gov.uk/playstreet.

We will be holding a meeting on [Insert date, time and location] and would
love to see you there so we can hear your feedback. If you can’t make the
meeting and have questions, please get in touch with me/us on the contact
details below.

Best wishes,

(Insert your name/s)

(Insert your address and contact details here)


